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PUBLIC MEETING IN SUDBURY
Wed May 20, 6:30 pm

Sudbury Conference Centre, Small Hall
66 Brady Street, Sudbury

Refreshments will be available

Premier Wynne is making a short-sighted decision to 
sell Hydro One, but it belongs to all of us and it’s not 
hers to sell. 

Join Nickel Belt MPP France Gélinas and CUPE 
Ontario’s president Fred Hahn at a public meeting on 
hydro privatization.

Electricty rates in Ontario are already too high. This 
privatization plan will make it worse. Bring your hydro 
bill and your questions to the meeting.

To find out more about CUPE Ontario’s campaign visit
cupe.on.ca

STOP HYDRO PRIVATIZATION
Let’s keep it public. Make your voice heard.

CLICK HERE FOR FRENCH 

http://cupe.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2015/04/Sudbury-flyer-French.pdf



